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Ref. CLT/CIH/10/248

Dear Madam,

I am pleased to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 21 April 2010, addressed to
Ms Frangoise Riviere, the Assistant Director-General for Culture, informing her
that the information provided in the Liechtenstein’'s national report on the
implementation of the Hague Convention of August 2000 is still valid.

I am also pleased tc learn that Liechtenstein is currently preparing new legislation
to implement the Hague Convention and its two Protocols as part of a revision of
legislation on the protection of cultural property. It would be appreciated if you
could kindly provide the Secretariat with a copy of this legislation once it has
been adopted,

Thank you in advance for your assistance in this matter.

Accept, Madam, the assurances of our highest consideration.
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Ms. Francoise Riviére

Assistant Director-General for Culture
United Nations Educational, Scientific
and Cultural Organisation {UNESCO)
1, rue Miollis

75732 Paris Cedex 15

France

Vaduz, 21 April 2010

Dear Ms, Riviére,

I'have the honour to refer to your letter of 15 December 2009 (Ref. CLT/CIH/MCO/09/657)
inviting the Principality of Liechtenstein to submit its periodic report on the implementa-
tion of the Hague Convention for the Protection of Cultural Property in the Event of
Armed Conflict and its two Protocols.

Since the submission of Liechtenstein’s last National Report on the Protection of Cultural
Property in August 2000, no major changes in the relevant legislation have occurred. The
explanations contained in that report are therefore still valid and in line with the current
state of affairs.

However, Liechtenstein is currently preparing new legislation to implement the Hague
Convention and its two Protocols as part of a revision of legislation on the protection of
cultural property.

For these reasons of timing, Liechtenstein, rather than largely repeating the information
contained in the 2000 National Report, will submit a more substantial report reflecting the
prospective legislative changes described above as soon as the revision of legislation on
the protection of cultural property will have been put into place.’

Please accept, dear Ms. Riviére, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Minister of Foreign Affairs,
Justice and Cultural Affairs Recu le

27 AR, 2010
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